
Consortium of Gujarati Schools would like to thank 

Brent Civic Centre for giving us the use of the training 

room facilities at a reduced charge. We are also grateful 

to the committee members of CGS for their support. We 

would like to thank the presenters for their contributions 

and presentations on a voluntary basis.  

Consortium of Gujarati Schools was set up in October 

2015 to support Gujarati teachers, students and parents 

in the maintenance and development of Gujarati in our 

mainstream and voluntary community schools. We offer 

training and support for teachers in schools in the UK. 

Membership is open to all schools and teachers of 

Gujarati. For more information, please contact:  

 

Jayantbhai Tanna        Vijyaben Bhanderi 

Chairman     Secretary 

jntanna@aol.com       vijya_bhanderi@yahoo.co.uk

   

07711 372853    020 8958 8564 
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